MEtra

547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

August 6, 2019

VIA E-MAIL

Mr. Andre Kristoians

RE: 19-FOIA-223 Recent Quarterly Metra Rolling Stock Report
Dear Mr. Kristopans:

We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information
Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On August 2, 2019, we received your request for a copy of the most recent Quarterly Metra
Rolling Stock Report as produced by the Strategic Capital Planning Department. (“Request”).

In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with the above-referenced Report, dated
June 30, 2019.

If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Sincerely,

Kathleen E. Haton

Freedom of Information Officer

foia@metrarr.com
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Attachment

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast lllinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation





